
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

WEEKLY CALENDAR AND EVENTS 
March 17th – March 24th        

 

  Sunday 17th         
10:00 a.m. Service of Worship 
11:15 a.m. Coffee Hour hosted by the Women’s Group* 
11:15 a.m. Missions Board meeting 
11:15 a.m. Children’s choir rehearsal*  
 

Monday 18th   
6:30 p.m. Deacons meeting 
7:00 p.m. Al-Anon meeting* 
 

Tuesday 19th   
7:00 p.m. NA step meeting* 
 

Wednesday 20th    

12:30 p.m. Quilting group 
7:00 p.m. Women’s book club 
7:00 p.m. Al-Anon meeting* 
 

Thursday 21st       
 7:00 p.m. Adult choir rehearsal* 

 

Friday 22nd       
7:30 p.m. NA meeting* 
 
Saturday 23rd   
6:30 p.m. Missions Possible Bingo* 
 

Sunday 24th          
10:00 a.m. Service of Worship followed by Fellowship 
  Liturgist: TBA,  Ushers: TBA 
11:15 a.m. Coffee Hour hosted by the Women’s Group* 
11:15 a.m. Children’s choir rehearsal* 
 
 * events take place downstairs in Fellowship Hall 

 

 

 

 
 

CHURCH DINNER: TICKETS ARE NOW ON SALE 
We will be gathering at Wright’s Farm Restaurant in Harrisville for a night of  

family style chicken with our Chapel family on Saturday, April 6 at 5 p.m.   
All are welcome – bring a friend. 

 
Tickets include family style chicken dinner, tax, gratuity, ice cream and coffee. 

Ticket prices are: 
$20 for adults 

$12.35 for kids 10 & under 
Kids 2 & under are free 

 
Lynn Vaudry will be selling tickets downstairs in Fellowship Hall during Coffee Hour. 

Please buy your tickets no later than Sunday, March 31. 
Payment may be made in the form of cash or check. 

Checks should be made payable to Four Corners Community Chapel; 
please write “Wright’s Farm” on the memo line. 

 



 
 

 
 

 
 

The Missions Board will be collecting ongoing donations of: 
 hotel/travel size toiletry items 
 men’s/ women’s/children's socks and underwear (new only, please) 
 feminine hygiene products 

New donation collection bins are now located at the entrances to the Sanctuary  
for donations to Loaves and Fishes Rhode Island – just look for the LFRI logo. 

 

The Missions Board is also collecting donations of new and gently used/clean 
sweatshirts for distribution at the next Mobile Loaves and Fishes run on April 20.   

Men's, women's, and children's sizes are needed!  Please leave in the laundry baskets  
At either entrance of the church or place in a bag labeled "sweatshirts".  Let's see if 

we can collect enough so that everyone can receive a sweatshirt on April 20th! 
 

Our next Senior Coffee & Conversation will be on this coming Wednesday,  
March 20th from 9:30 - 11 a.m. at Lynne and Steve Vaudry's home, 19 Billington  

Circle, Cumberland.  Coffee, tea, and goodies will be served.  Pastor David will  
be there to talk church, faith, community, and Red Sox spring training. 

 
 

 

 

“MINISTRY AND MISSION HAPPENINGS” 
 

TODAY IN WORSHIP 
Liturgist: Annie Henderson 

Ushers: Ed Bard, and Joe Machado 
 

If you are interested in helping out with Sunday services as an usher or  
liturgist, please check the board outside the side door of the Sanctuary,  

or speak with Pastor David. You may sign up online at 
http://fourcornerschapel.org/usherliturgistsignup.html 

 
MISSIONS POSSIBLE BINGO 

Our seventh annual Missions Possible Bingo will take place downstairs in Fellowship  
Hall next Saturday, March 23 at 6:30 p.m.  This is a fun family event where everyone  

who wins a game of Bingo gets to designate $100 to the charity of their choice.  
Over the past six years, $5,500 has been donated to over 40 local and national 

organizations.  Doors open at 6 p.m. 
 

 
 

Fairly new to FCCC?  Come join Pastor David for lunch at Panera Bread, located at 1250 
S. Washington St., in North Attleboro (just south of the mall) on Sunday, March 31stat 
12:15 p.m.  This is a casual opportunity to meet a few other new faces and to ask any 
questions about worship, membership, and life at Four Corners. Let David know you 
plan to attend by calling the main office or emailing david@fourcornershchapel.org. 

 
 

NORTHERN RI FOOD PANTRY MARCH FOOD COLLECTION 
We are now collecting cereal, pancake mix and syrup for the Northern  

Rhode Island Food Pantry throughout the month of March.  Please drop  
off the donated items in the baskets at either entrance of the church. 

 


